
April 26, 2022

Updates From the Road 
  

Dear Praying Churches and Friends,


This month has gone by very quickly and we are looking 
forward to updating you on our recent information. April 
has been busy with multiple conferences and meetings! 
We have been from Tennessee to Indiana, and all the 
way to North Carolina and back. Many miles traveled 
and God has kept us safe and the truck running well. 
Since our last prayer letter we have been taken on for 
support by three new churches. Praise the Lord!  


While we were in North Carolina, we got the privilege of 
meeting a fellow missionary couple who is currently on 
furlough from Italy. When we went on our survey trip 
back in 2019 we were able to visit their church but at 
that time they were home on furlough. It was such a 
blessing and encouragement to be able to meet them 
and talk about Italy and our future there. 


As far as prayer requests, we would first like to say 
thank you for those who were aware and prayed for 
Felix while he was in the hospital. He caught what 
seemed to be the stomach flu and had issues with low 
blood sugar. The Doctors were able to work quickly and 
get his blood sugar back up and after quite a few bags 
of IV fluids he was cleared to go home. We felt the 
prayers being said for Felix and we thank you all so 
much! Please continue to pray as Emrys and Theo 
caught the same thing, (though not as severe) and are 
recovering. 


In Christ, 

Trevor Deneau

Phone: (231) 577-8060 Website: deneaustoitaly.org Email: deneaus.to.italy@gmail.com

Praise Reports 

• We have made more meetings this 
last month! 

• 3 new supporters 

• Trevor’s allergy testing came back 
positive for Celiac’s Disease (of 
which we were pretty sure it was) 

Prayer Requests 

• The hearts of the Italians to be 
softened. 

• The work of other missionaries in 
Italy to be blessed, and God to 
continue to call new missionaries. 

• Our calendar to continue to fill with 
meetings for this year. 

• Safety on the roads as we travel. 

Our Boys 

• Felix is doing better as of this 
letter and is nearly back to normal. 

• Emrys and Theo are also 
recovering from the same virus.
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